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Campus Update



9th September 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
Following an application and election process involving S6 pupils and staff, I am delighted to be able to share with you our Campus Head Team for this session:
School Captains: Archie Borthwick & Carys Williams

Vice-Captains: Mya Duncan & Izzi Jones
I have no doubt whatsoever that this wonderful group of young people will be great ambassadors for JGC this session and am very much looking forward to working closely with them over the next year. Their first task is to lead the process of appointing our P7 Junior Head Team which will take place over the next couple of weeks.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend in the sunshine and I look forward to seeing P1-S1 parents who are joining us for Meet the Teacher sessions on Wednesday.
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Susan Oliver 
Headteacher
Learning Without Limits 

Junior Road Safety Officers
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Friday 22nd September 2023

Jedburgh Grammar Campus Parent Council

Jedburgh Grammar Campus, Priors Road, Jedburgh, TD8 6HH

Doors open 6.30pm, show starts 7pm

Tickets: £10 Includes a welcome drink
Tickets to be purchased in advance

Raffle: FABULOUS prizes to be won at the show!

For tickets and more information please contact:
Scan QR code to purchase tickets




Congratulations to our newly appointed JRSOs, P7s Kornelia Aleksandrowicz and Munro Currie.
They will work in conjunction with Scottish Borders Council’s Safer Routes to Schools team and our Police Scotland Youth Community Officer, to improve road safety around the campus.

Since the return from the summer holiday, concerns have been brought to us by parents, young people and staff about inappropriate parking. Disabled spaces may be used if the person who is actually collecting a child/children is a registered blue badge holder and we ask that everyone else parks only in designated parking spaces. Our JRSOs will be back in action with their tickets shortly!
Thank you for helping us to keep all campus users safe.

Festival of Stories

Friends of JGC, Heron & Willow, are hosting a series of events suitable for children and young people, as part of their very first Festival of Stories: 
1. Theresa Breslin O.B.E. (Services to Literature)

Carnegie Medal Winning Author
Honorary Fellow of the Association for Scottish Literary Studies
Scottish Book Trust Outstanding Achievement Award
www.theresabreslin.com 

This will be a fun, interactive session in the Town Hall on Scottish Kings and Queens. Great for all ages from 7 up and for adults too! LINK HERE
2. Drama Session with Borders Youth Theatre. Free 2 hour session for 8+ creating stories. 

LINK HERE
3. Author / Magician Session. Suggested 9+. Young people can learn magic tricks as part of a story. LINK HERE
The Great JGC Bake Off 

S3 pupils have been very busy with their annual bake off competition in the Home Economics Department with Miss Mackay. The competition was set up with an introductory lesson where Miss Mackay demonstrated how to make the signature delicacies. The first challenge S3s faced was to make unique combinations for scones. First place in each class was awarded to Lucy McGlasson, who baked sun dried tomatoes and cheese, and Sophie Hendrie, with smoked paprika, garlic and cream cheese. The following week, pupils made signature cookies - no chocolate chips allowed! Winners of the best cookie flavours were Lucy Oliver, with cherry and coconut, and Caitlin Robb, with coffee and almond.  We also experienced the very unique combination of lamb and mint from Kirsty Turnbull! This week was bread week, with the winning bread makers: Olivia Caitlin, with cheese and chilli, and Sophie Hendrie, with sun dried tomato and sea salt. Next week sees the start of technical challenges and we can’t wait for the finale of showstoppers where the S3s will be given a theme to decorate their cakes with. A special mention goes to our lovely, judge Mr Johnston - who has tasted everything! There have been a few interesting combinations, but it’s been a fantastic, fun learning opportunity for all involved. 
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Developing the Young Workforce – Fuel Change
We are delighted to be joining schools from across the country in offering the Fuel Change Challenge SCQF Level 6 award, to S6 pupils this session.
What is the Fuel Change Challenge? 

Our young people will create a solution to a real-life sustainability challenge faced by real-life organisations, and then present their solution to a panel of industry judges.

What do they gain from the programme? 

• Upon completion of the course, they will gain an SCQF Level 6 award.

• Develop the critical skills that we know employers are looking for, making them more employable once they leave school.

• Learn more about the jobs of the future and the world of opportunities that are out there through engagement with real business challenges.

• Gain valuable experience that can help them stand out on UCAS or job applications.




Developing the Young Workforce – Positive Futures 
Our P6 – S6 pupils will be attending our Positive Futures careers event during the school day on Thursday 21st September. All parents, carers and community members are invited to visit between 4pm and 6pm.
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Parent Partnership
Our Parent Partnership group are holding a bake sale in the foyer of the Borders General Hospital on Wednesday 13th September, to raise funds to support our children and young people from nursery to S6. They would be most grateful for donations of home baking, which can be handed in at the campus reception on Tuesday 12th September.
Tickets are still available for the Fashion Show on Friday 22nd September, and can now be purchased using the QR code or following this link https://pay.sumup.io/b2c/QUPJWN2E 

